
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Ref: KLA/KB 

5th March 2021 

Dear Parent/Guardian/Carer, 

I am writing to you regarding the final stages of remote learning before your child returns to 
school next week. 

From Monday 8th March, form will run for all students in years who have not yet returned 
to school as a live lesson from 8.40-9.00am each morning. 

All other lessons will become pre-recorded lessons until the day your child’s year group 
returns to school as staff will be also be teaching key worker students in school and be 
supporting the testing process as students return. A link to the timetable has been sent with 
this letter. 

Days live form and pre-recorded Learning will take place 

Year 7 – Monday 8th March – Tuesday 9th March 

Year 8 – Monday 8th March – Wednesday 10th March 

Year 9 – Monday 8th March – Thursday 11th March 

Year 10 – Monday 8th March 

Once again, can I take this opportunity to thank you for your ongoing support of the school 
and your child during the last few months. We are very much looking forward to the return of 
our students to the school community and their learning. 

Take care, 

Kind regards, 

 

 
Miss Lane  
Deputy Headteacher 
 


